
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 8/24/2014 9:09:10 AM 
To: Paul Clanon (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); Liza Malashenko 

(elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Denise Tyrrell (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Fwd: American Canyon Earthquake Update 

FYI. 

Brian K. Cherry 
PG&E Company 
VP, Regulatory Relations 
77 Beale Street 
San Francisco, CA. 94105 
(415) 973-4977 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@pge.com> 
Date: August 24, 2014 at 8:46:31 AM PDT 
To: "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.eom> 
Subject: American Canyon Earthquake Update 

Brian, 

Below is update. 

Thanks, 
Meredith 

- No employee injuries or public injuries related to our facilities 
- Initial electric outage: 64,000 customers 
- Current electric outage: 26,000 customers 
- No electric and gas transmission impacts 
- Conducting inspections of substations 
- Conducting gas distribution leak surveys and mobilizing Picarro vehicle 
- 1 6 inch gas line rupture: crews onsite 
- Multiple gas service line leaks to small businesses and residences 
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